
NEWSLETTER 11th NOVEMBER 2022 



Reception went on an adventure to St Ambrose 
Church to place poppies on the memorial. 



We gathered as a whole school community to observe the two  
minute silence at 11am today. Year 5 children read our prayers  

beautifully.  

REMEMBRANCE service  



A level students from 
Cronton sixth from  

college visited year 4 
children and helped them 

to design and create 
boats using household 

materials. 
 They then experimented 
using marbles to see how 
long their boats would 
stay afloat as more  
marbles were added. 

On Wednesday parents 
joined the year 4  

children to watch some 
exciting science  

activities. 



 
  Year 3 Science 

A big thank you to everyone who supported the science 
gadget shop this week. 

 
Raffle tickets for 2 science prizes will be on sale  

everyday next week for a £1. 
Please send the money in an envelope if you would like to 

participate. 



 

FOR-
EST 

In school, we are running our own competitions. Firstly, to see 
which class completes the most reading lessons per week.  

 

This week our winners are year 5.  

Well done to them.  

 

Secondly, we are also running a pupil competition to see who 
completes the most reading lessons and achieves the highest 
average score.  

 

 Our winner this week is Orlah McDonnell from year 5 



FOREST SCHOOL  

   SUPERSTAR AWARDS  

Awards—Congratulations to the following children 

SMILE AWARDS 

                   DOJO AWARDS  

   MARVIN AND MILO 
   SCIENCE AWARDS  

   WELL DONE TO OUR 
BONFIRE COMPETITION 

WINNERS 



Reception and Year 1 - Monday,12th December, 2 performances, one 
in the morning and one in the afternoon. 
Years 2 and 3 - Wednesday, 14th December  

Years 4, 5 and 6 Tuesday,13th December in St John Fisher Church at 
6pm 

1st December  

8th December 

19th and 20th December 

and 

15th December  

CHRISTMAS PLAYS 

Here is the link if you wish to have a look at the Wednesday Word: 

https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/faithfulness?

      
May we remind you to complete the 
 E-consent letter from the school  

Immunisation team via the spider app. 
that was sent home recently. 

Thank you 

  

https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/faithfulness?pid=MTA101634&v=74.6

